
Attention Gila River Graduates!
The Tribal Education Department in collaboration with the Executive Office are making a video to 
feature Gila River high school and college graduates! If you are a 2020 graduate and would like to 
participate, just follow these steps:
   • Have someone film you on a phone (vertically).
   • First clip will be of you in comfortable clothes just relaxing.
      • Cover the camera with your cap/stole/school swag item. This is to add a cool transition to      
    the next clip.
   • Next segment, is the close up of your item slowing zooming out to feature you dressed in      
    your grad wear or traditional attire. Be creative! 
   • Email videos to Reuben. Ringlero@gric.nsn.us in the following format:
     - Android users: Send video via “Link Sharing”
     - iPhone users: Send video via “Mail Drop”

Please include in your email submission:Please include in your email submission:
   1. Video in vertical format
   2. Your name (first and last)
   3. High School or College graduating from
   4. Degree type with major/program
   5. GRIC District affiliation (optional)

No longer than 10 seconds! 
Remember have your phone be filming verticallRemember have your phone be filming vertically, be unique, be creative!

Accepting 
submissions now! 
Deadline: 
June 1, 2020


